

Faculty of HUMANITIES Department of ENGLISH

Telephone: (403) 220-5470

October 30/90

Thomas H. Raddall, B.Sc., D.D. S P.O. Box 910 Liverpool, Nova Scotia, B0T 1K0

Alala M Buss.

Dear Thomas Raddall,

Thank you very much for sending me a signed copy of your father's memoir with my copy of *The Nymph and the Lamp*. It was a generous and thoughtful gesture. I have now completed the final version of my paper on the novel (the memoir was very useful at several points in my argument) and returned it to Wolfville. I think a really excellent book will be the result of all of our efforts, one that I hope will help keep your father's work under serious consideration by Canadianists.

Please thank Thomas Raddall Sr. for me and tell him that I wish him good health in the future and satisfaction in the work he has accomplished.

Yours sincerely,

Helen M. Buss